REP. DATHAN: BRINGING BACK CONNECTICUT'S ECONOMY



"Connecticut has a great opportunity to utilize Federal Funding to build a strong economy that will provide returns for years to come." – Lucy Dathan

Norwalk and New Canaan - 142nd

Legislative Office Building, Hartford, CT 06106-1591 Phone: 860-240-1479

Email: Lucy.Dathan@cga.ct.gov www.housedems.ct.gov/Dathan



facebook.com/RepresentativeLucyDathan

Dear Neighbor,

While our communities have faced devastating hardship this year, we are beginning to see brighter and stronger days ahead. With a new administration in the White House, our state has a unique opportunity to leverage federal funding and make the types of targeted investments that our economy needs to ensure all of Norwalk and New Canaan residents can economically recover, and are on a path to prosperity.

As the Vice Chair of the Appropriations Committee I am proud of the budget we have put together. In this mailer I've highlighted a few of the proposals that we have put in the Appropriations budget.

Please reach out to me at any time for more information.



PRSRT STD U.S. POSTAGE PAID HARTFORD, CT Permit No. 3937

BRINGING BACK CONNECTICUT

ECONOMIC UPDATE FROM STATE REPRESENTATIVE LUCY DATHAN

PUTTING OUR SMALL BUSINESSES FIRST

- More grants and loans to grow our local businesses
- Funding the Women's Business Development Council
- Cutting UI Insurance Taxes on Small Businesses

INVESTING IN OUR FAMILIES

- Passing the Child Care Tax Credit for Working and middle-class families
- Tax cuts on retiree income
- Fully funding Debt-free Community College

GROWING CT'S ECONOMY

- Restructuring state government to save money
- Restoring Research and Development for Tax Credits for Businesses and Startups
- Expanding workforce training

See House Bills: 5377, 5481, 6119, 6439, 6467, 6553, 6603





Want to subscribe to my email updates? You can sign up by visiting my webpage: www.housedems.ct.gov/Dathan